
 
 

19 March 2020 

 

 

To 

Prof. Pasupuleti Sreenivasa Rao, M.Phil., PhD, FAPAS 

Research Scientist/ Dept. of advanced research center 

Professor/Department of Biochemistry  

Narayana Medical College 

Chintareddypalem. 

Nellore-524003, Andhra Pradesh, India  

Email: sraopasupuleti@yahoo.com 

Mobile +91-09440841975 

          

Subject - Collaboration between our laboratories in the area of metagenomics and 

metabolomics - Reg      

Dear Prof. Pasupuleti Sreenivasa Rao, 

This is to inform that I, Dr.  Krishna Mohan Poluri Associate Professor, Department of 

Biotechnology, Indian Institute of Technology, Roorkee-247667, is happy to convey our strong 

support for collaboration with your research group in the mutually interested research areas. We 

at IIT-Roorkee are having significance experience in the field of metabolomics.  I am interested 

in collaboration between our laboratories in order to further progress in the area of metagenomics 

and metabolomics particularly assessing pathogenic organisms 

 Hoping to take forward this collaboration for solving the problem related to human health 

and welfare. 

 

 

With Kind Regards 

 
Dr. Krishna Mohan Poluri 
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